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Two papers describing the work conducted under the Engage umbrella  and linking up the
eSAD and the VRE-SDM projects have been accepted for presentations: one at the 
e-Science All Hands Meeting
, and the other at the 
IEEE e-Science conference
, both due to take place in Oxford in December 2009.

They can be downloaded here . 

  

 1 / 1

http://www.engage.ac.uk/
http://www.allhands.org.uk/
http://www.escience2009.org/
index.php?option=com_docman&Itemid=78

